The dump site for spoils from the gutter bins and stormwater vaults is at the Vail Public Works facility on Elkhorn Drive in Vail, Colorado. Water is available there to refill as well. The dump site is no more than a 10-minute drive from any of the features to be serviced.

The Gutter Bins are concentrated in Vail and Lionshead Villages. The map below shows the locations of almost all of them with the exception of about 8 that are located west of the viewable area. The selected firm will be given access to a smartphone application and . kmz files with precise locations of each Gutter Bin device and Water Quality Vault as well as a tool to track and record the maintenance visits.
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Based on previous maintenance efforts, this project should be roughly ten full days of work for a qualified vac truck crew, although weather in vail in October can be unpredictable and may impact access to WQ infrastructure at times.

Traffic control will be necessary at almost all maintenance locations. Please include cost of traffic control in the rate sheet you submit.
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